
Dear Neighborhood Business:

Sequoia Living, formerly NCPHS, operates life care residential communities. We are a non-profit  
organization dedicated to enriching the experience of aging for older adults in Northern California.  

For over 60 years, we have been a part of your communities; San Francisco, San Mateo, and Marin. 
Sequoia Living consists of 1,000 residents and 700 staff. Our staff and residents are your neighbors 
who have frequented your business, know your staff and in some cases, have taken care of  
your loved ones in our skilled nursing, assisted living and memory care departments.

				    Now we need your help!
We are contacting companies that may be temporarily closed and who may be willing to donate their 
surplus Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) to our nursing staff.  
We need Gloves • Masks • Gowns • Hoods • Goggles.

 
	 If you are willing to donate, please contact me today.

Janey Dobson, MPH - Senior Director, Health Services Strategy & Business Development 
Cell	 415-418-4559 
Email	 jdobson@SequoiaLiving.org   
Website 	 SequoiaLivingHealthServices.org

Sincerely Yours,  

Janey Dobson 

Janey Dobson 

	 	 	


